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UPDATES FROM PASTOR RONNIE

Caregiver 
Support Group
Join us Oct 21 at 

6 p.m. at the church.
Bring your own dinner. Call the church for more info.

David Bible Study
Ronnie will begin a Bible study, “David: The Good, 
The Bad, and The Ugly” on Sunday, Oct. 11 at 5 p.m. 
You can meet in-person at the church or online via Zoom. If you would like to join 
via Zoom please call the church office to sign up so we can get you the link. This 
is a great Bible study for all levels of Bible knowledge. No previous Bible reading 
experience necessary!

Young Adults
Calling all Young Adults (age 21-28)! We are meeting at Sr. Lopez on Oct. 25 after church 

for lunch. See you there!

Connecting with Cookies
We have an exciting Connections Ministry event coming up during Fall Break. We will be baking cookies 
and distributing them to some of our hard-working businesses and first responders on Friday, Oct. 16. In 
order to make this as safe as possible, we will be purchasing pre-cut cookie dough from Sam’s and having 
just a couple people bake and sack the cookies and place them on fall platters in the church kitchen. 
Once they are trayed and ready, we will need people to help deliver to a variety of sites around town on 
Friday. Our goal is to deliver to breakrooms at various facilities where workers have been stressed over 
the last several months due to added hours and workload. We will be delivering to: area nursing homes, 
Companion, the police dept., fire station, sheriff’s dept., Wal-Mart and Cash Saver. 

We need several things to make this Connection Event successful. First, we need financial donations 
to help purchase cookies, trays and packaging. We estimate the cookies will cost $88 and the packaging 
will be around $20. Secondly, if you are able to help deliver cookies on Friday to any of those 
businesses/departments let us know! We would love to have you help! 

You can contact Lesley Cotton at 535-4612 or Karen at the church office at 282-4080 or text her at 
615-2240 if you can help in either way. 

We look forward to this October Connection’s Event!

Flower Fundraiser
The flowerbed crew has been hard at work and has a quick 

fundraiser for anyone needing to spruce up their flowerbeds at 
home. They are selling “Dark Red Iris” bulbs. They come in sets 
of 5 for $3 or you can get 10 for $5. Please contact Linda Wrede 
at 201-2384 if you would like to purchase some. Linda will also 

deliver to your home if you are not getting out at this time.
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Ministries
Hospitalized at this time:
Mike Canning

We pray for our church
family: Ron Fields, Glennette
Meredith, Sarah Anderson,
Esther Waner, Michelle Hamm,
Stacey Johnston, Larry
Stinchcomb, Dennis Lynch,
Joan Dreessen, Karen Yancey,
Basil Belveal, Sherry Canning,
Lesley Rodgers, Debbie
Considine, Mike Carey, Donna
Wheatley, Dorothy Herbert

We pray for our friends and
family members: Emmie
McPeek, Inez Brack, Wes
Black, Charles Ragland, Steve
Lammlein, Shanna Kilburn,
Rhonda Baker, Cindy Rice,
Rosemary Standerfer, Ray
Stewart, Pauline Belden, Sarah
Schlueter, Mary Coffin, Jerry
Williams, Deborah Dean,
Brandi Carry, Rod Richardson,
Keith Gordon, Marc Simmons,
Brenda Piland, Valerie Cotton,
James Stowe, Lucy Pridham,
Katheryn Webb Feken,
Roberta Coleman, Kinsley
Murri, Cathy Carter, Pam
Billings, Judy Ravenas, Janetta
Hibbler, Stephanie Wagner
Lowrance, Kayla Thetford

And our military all over the
world: Bonnie Epperson,
Jonah Friese, Garret Canning,
T.J. Wilson, Brent Walton, Matt
Byce, Cody Ingram

#FCCallin

Kid’s Worship
This Sunday we observed World Communion 

Sunday together with our families during worship 
service. Talk with your families this week about what 
each of the elements of communion, the bread and 
the juice, mean to you. Try to start a discussion about 
how on this particular Sunday, people all over the 
world were partaking in communion in unison. 
Christians have been observing World Communion 
Sunday since 1933! Pretty cool!

Special bonus points for any kid who can spell 
Eucharist without assistance!

Children’s Sunday is coming!!!
Nov. 8 our children – ages 4 years through 6th grade – will
be doing every part of our worship service and we want to
make sure your child is included. The past two sessions of
Kid’s Worship Extra (ages 3rd-6th grade) we have begun
rehearsing and handing out parts, so if your child hasn’t
been present please contact Karen Allen (615-2240) or
Staci Carey (831-5509) to let us know they want to
participate. We will continue working on parts on Oct. 11
and 25, with a final run through Nov. 1. Our younger Kid’s
Worship crew is working with Ms. Natalie during Kid’s
Worship and will be helping with music.

Christmas Stocking Collections!

This month the Outreach Team is asking for donations of 
TOILETRIES for kids ages 4 – 18 years of age. 

Help us fill the giant stocking in the sanctuary!

http://www.faithclipart.com/fca/powerpoint.do?id=225581&slide=0
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